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A few other notes as we get started into our full 2015 season…. 
In order to qualify for any category at the OTRA Finals, the roper must compete in that 
roping at the district level for the required number of dates. We previously gave some 
allowances to pay a qualification fee in the high number ropings if attendance at district 
level was very low, but that is no longer an option. So be sure to enter and compete and 
build up the team counts in order to make the roping successful at the district level and be 
well on your way to qualify for OTRA Finals in the process!! 
We are working on implementing a Kerrville district with the help of Marvin Wilson.  
We are really looking forward to having a district there again. The first two dates are 
scheduled for February – on the 14th then also on the 28th!  So get ready Hill Country 
ropers….OTRA working on coming to you!! 
Also, still in the planning stage is a potential Oklahoma district. It may not get started until 
March, so stay tuned and we will keep you updated on our progress. 
Please help us welcome Clayton and Courtney Jackson as our Wichita Falls producers 
this year! We are excited to have them working with us!! Get out to the Wichita Falls 
district on February 7th and rope with them to show your support!! 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you,  
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                         


